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A MESSAGE FROM
THE POSTMASTER GENERAL

The U. S. Postal Service places the highest
priority on the safety of our customers and
employees and on the security of the mail.

Please see the other side of this card for
information about safety and mail handling.
We want you to know we are doing everything
possible to make sure the mail is safe, and we
need your help. Your security and peace of
mind are paramount to us. 

John E. Potter

POSTAL CUSTOMER
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